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FLOOD PROTECTION AUTHORITY TO 
CUT THE RIBBON ON  

NEW POLICE COMPLEX 
 
New Orleans, LA –  The Flood Protection Authority – East would like 
to invite you to attend a ribbon cutting for the New Orleans Levee 
District Police Complex. The new facility is approx. 10,000 sq. and 
includes dispatch/communications, training room, holding cell, 
locker rooms and breakroom.  The Elysian Fields site has historically 
served the O.L.D. Police Department and public well, and is easily 
accessible and strategically located to accomplish the Department’s 
mission. 
  
Tours of the facility will be available after the ceremony. 
 
WHAT: RIBBON CUTTING FOR NEW OLD POLICE COMPLEX 
WHEN: THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018 @ 10:00 A.M. 
WHERE: 6799 Elysian Fields Avenue, New Orleans, LA 
Intersection of Elysian Fields Avenue and Lakeshore Drive 
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